
GFWC – Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

April 13, 2023 
 

1. Meeting called to order by President Sue Lawler at 6:30pm at Pleasant Prairie Historical Society 

2. Collect and Pledge Allegiance 

3. Program 

Tom Hupp, the Pleasant Prairie Director of Public Works, gave a talk about how water quality is determined and 

ways we can help pollution. 

4. Roll call taken by Fran Wielgos 

5. Minutes approved as viewed. 

6. Treasurers report by Connie Coshenet approved and filed for year-end review. 

7. State President Nancy Dickman Report 

Nancy gave a report on how well clubs in Wisconsin have done volunteering. She also discussed upcoming 

volunteer efforts for the state convention. 

8. Old Business 

Sue L. and Nancy D. presented the Maniken from our club. She represents Grace Stanke who was Miss Wisconsin 

and went on to become Miss America. 

 

The three winners of the scholarship are three young men. 

 

Vickie R. passed out the 2023 June Nelson Philanthropic Award nominations. Vickie made a motion to approve, 

and Mary Mock seconded it. The members voted and the motion to approve all nominations passed. 

 

Kathy E. reported that the Texas Roadhouse fundraiser was a success. 

 

9. New Business 

Dues of $25 will be due at the May meeting. The cost of dinner at Casa Capri for the June meeting will also be 

due. Information about that cost will be in the newsletter. 

 

Kathy E. mentioned a fundraiser at Culvers and passed out a form for a gift card fundraiser from Kwik Trip. 

 

There will be a garage sale in July or August at Colleen S.’s house. 

 

Cheri S. reminded everyone that the highway clean-up will take place on April 22nd at 9:00am. We will meet at the 

Pleasant Prairie History Museum parking lot. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:39pm by Sue L. 

Next meeting is May 11th at Pleasant Prairie Historical Society 

 

Submitted by: 

Fran Wielgos – Past President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


